
 
 

 
 

 

Wednesday 15th April 2020 

 

All the staff at Rackham hope you are having a happy and peaceful Easter. Despite the 

speculation in the media about when, why and how schools might reopen, we have had no 

official notification or guidance on such a move. When we do, parents and carers can be 

assured that we will contact you directly via email. Also, just to be absolutely clear, we will 

definitely arrange something special for our current Year 6 pupils, whenever we come back 

to school.  

The plan remains the same for the summer term. On Monday 20th April, teachers will resume 

the management of their class's online learning between the hours of 9am and 3pm, Monday 

to Friday. The school building will re-open for the small number of children of key workers 

who have responded to our request to book places, operating between the hours of 08:30 and 

15:15. Please note, children may not turn up unannounced as we have to plan the staff that 

will be asked to come into school to run this provision. 

In the meantime, we hope you are enjoying the suggested Easter Activities sent out by Mrs. 

Ward before the Easter break. They can be found here.  

 

https://www.rackhamprimaryschool.com/easter-activities-for-all-year-groups/

